
To MLAs: re the Severe Fetal Impairment Abortion (Amendment) Bill 

 

I want to write to you in support of this Amendment and to urge you to pass it. 

To allow babies to be aborted on the ground of disability is not what a civilised and inclusive society 

society should be promoting. 

Northern Ireland (of all places) must not be somewhere where people are discarded in abortion just 

because they ae different from others. The thought is blatantly unjust and lacking in compassion. 

Pleas do what the majority of people across our divided society would wish for and support this 

Amendment. 


